
Andrew Murphy Letter of interest for a board seat – Aldasoro Ranch HOC 
 
Andrew Murphy 
204 Josefa Ln 
Telluride, CO 81435 
 
To the selection committee of Aldasoro Ranch HOC, 
 
Firstly, let me offer my gratitude to be considered for a board seat at Aldasoro Ranch HOC.  We 
are new residents within the community as of August 15th, but we have lived full time in 
Telluride since July of 2015.  All three of our children are Telluride High School Graduates and 
this is our only home. 
 
I feel that I am a good candidate for multiple reasons.  I am full time here and can be utilized as 
such.  I grew up in the agriculture sector.   My family owned a commercial cattle feeding 
operation and farmed in central Kansas.  I started working with my father from the time I was 
10 years old.  I understand a lot of the issues that go along with irrigation, wells, pumps, 
pipelines, and generally water dynamics.  My undergraduate and master’s degrees are both in 
animal science.  (Kansas State University and Texas A&M).  I understand financial statements 
and how to break them down.  I enjoy data analytics and looking at things through a different 
lens to glean as much information from the numbers as possible.  In general, I am kind of a nerd 
that likes to pay it forward. 
 
I can contribute the time necessary to meet the requirements of being on the board.  I work 
from home, so I could also help in other areas outside of the board if necessary due to my 
proximity.  I can make the meetings either in person or via zoom, I do travel some. 
 
I have extensive board, committee, and volunteer experience.  Throughout my career, I have 
served on many boards.  I have been on the board and served as an officer in every company 
that I have had an active role in.  Currently, I am the chairman for the Fresnel Companies, an 
investment of mine, a member of the Financial Advisory Board for Telluride Brewing Company, 
and recently appointed as an officer (Treasurer) for BPOE #692 (Elks) here in Telluride.  
Previously, I have served on various boards and committees ranging from national and state 
organizations within the beef industry, to church and school organizations.  I have managed and 
established baseball teams, swim clubs, university clubs, and even a two-year stint as the 
Telluride High School golf coach. 
 
In closing, I would be a good and productive member of the HOC Board.  I believe my 
experiences would benefit the organization.  I would be honored if I am selected and will do my 
best to make it better when I leave than when I arrived. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Murphy 


